
 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER:  29 July 2019 ~ Term 3 Week 2 

Murrumburrah Public School 

Last term, all students from Murrumburrah Public School participated in a tabloid afternoon in recognition of  

fantastic attention to our three core PBL values, respect, responsibility and empathy. Positive Behaviour for  

Learning (PBL) is the driving force behind student behaviour at MPS. We focus on explicit teaching of core  

behaviours. Focusing on respect, responsibility and empathy, students are given the opportunity to display and learn 

about associated behaviours in everyday schooling.  

Our tabloid afternoon was the first of this cycle’s Long and Strong rewards in recognition of consistent upholding of our 

schools values. Students from kindergarten to year 6 participated in several rotations of physical activities.  

Students were engaged and participated to the best of their ability again, showcasing why they had earned this 

reward. I would like to thank the students for their behaviour and teachers for their commitment to PBL. 

Thankyou for a fantastic Semester 1 and here’s to a great Semester 2.  Mr Jarrod Loiterton — PBL Co-ordinator  

Dear Families,  

We are delighted to be starting Semester 2 from our new centrally located front office, where you will find  

administration and the principal’s office. If you have not had an opportunity to check it out, you are most welcome to pop in 

and say hello.  

Visiting the office is now made easier if you park on Albury Street and enter through the gate adjacent to the  

pedestrian crossing and down the path, past our lovely manturian pear tree. When picking up or dropping off  

students, without a need to come to the office, please remember to use K-2 parking on Derby Street and 3—6 on Ward Street.  

Education Week is fast approaching and we have various activities to celebrate and these are outlined in this newsletter.  

I look forward to seeing you as we celebrate a long and proud history of public education for the children in the  

Harden-Murrumburrah area.  

From my desk,  

Clare Crawford  



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

 

EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

PSSA Rugby Union  
Gala Day 

Participating 
students 

Thursday 1 August  
@ Young 

$10  
for bus Due 

Book Fair Everyone 
welcome 

Friday 2 August  
in the Meeting Room Various   

PSSA Girls Touch Participating 
students Friday 2 August at MPS $4 PSSA 

levy   

MPS Spelling Bee Everyone 
welcome 

Thursday 8 August 
12.30pm in the hall  Free  

District Athletics Carnival Selected 
students 

Friday 9 August   
@ Temora  

$4 PSSA 
levy Due 

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 

MONDAY 5 August  

Launch of MPS Healthy Canteen / K-2 Scripture in our school hall  

 
WEDNESDAY 7 August  

Ned’s Mindset Mission K-6  
Free event, with the option of purchasing merchandise on the day  

 

THURSDAY 8 August  
Aboriginal students to Brungle education centre / STEM Pop-up workshop for parents / 

Spelling Bee Assembly & Open Classrooms  

WHAT’S HAPPENING — EDUCATION WEEK 

Ned’s Mindset Mission is a captivating performance 

that takes students on a 45-minute journey filled 

with humor, yo-yo and magic tricks, puppetry, and 

storytelling. It is a Pay-It-Forward option which 

means it is free for students, in return students may 

purchase a non electronic toy that spans across the 

generations AKA—a Yo-Yo!  

More information to come next week or  

follow the link 

http://mindsetmission.com/ 



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

We are so fortunate to have the services of Murrunyip to provide an exciting,  

educational and safe holiday program for families in the Harden-Murrumburrah  
area. School holidays can present as a challenging time for working families,  

however Murrunyip is there to provide excellent care and opportunities for children. 

Thanks to the dedicated staff at Bunyip for developing and implementing such a 

wonderful holiday program. Thanks also to the families who continue to  
support this excellent service.  

NAIDOC Day celebrations provided a highlight for the last week of school.  

Students developed a deeper understanding of traditional culture by engaging 

in various activities with our special guests and staff at MPS.  

Congratulations to Mrs Innes for her organisation of the day.  



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

Uniform Shop 
Open every Monday morning 

from 8.30—9am.  

Cash & card available.    

 

Or complete an order form, along with 

payment at the front office. 

Albury St 
MURRUMBURRAH  NSW  2587 
Principal: Mrs Clare Crawford 

Phone: 02 6386 2209 
Fax: 02 6386 2993  

Email: murrumburr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: murrumburr-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

We are very proud to be accredited as a 

Healthy School Canteen. As part of Education 

Week and to celebrate this achievement we 

are offering a Special Monday lunch order of 

Beef Burgers. Every student who orders the 

special lunch will receive a FREE gift.  

Place your child’s order on a brown paper 

lunch bag and enclose $4  

Book Fair buying times 

9.20-9.40am Year 6FB 

9.40-10.00am Year 4/5G 

10.00-10.20am Year 3/4L 

10.20-10.40am Year 3I 

10.40-11.00am Year 2M 

11.00-11.20am Year 1S 

12.30-12.50pm Year 1D 

12.50-1.10pm KC & KD 
 

Students will create their ‘wish list’ when 

they visit the book fair during  

library time this week.  

Families are welcome to  


